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Greetings to all of our clients, customers, and friends!

It’s hard to believe, but another year has gone by, and it’s tax time once again. Please call the number above to book your appointment.
To help you prepare, we provide a checklist on our website at 
www.taxshopsaugus.com. On the landing page, look for a link in green font on the left.

Taxes have been in the news quite a bit lately, given that a significant tax bill passed congress and was signed into law. The reforms in the legislation are effective now, in 2018, but this means that their effect, for the most part, will be a year from now, when we sit down to prepare your 2018 taxes. Right now, we’re gearing up to prepare 2017, and not that much changed. If you have questions about the changes for 2018, feel free to bring them up at your appointment.

Here are a few things we’d like everybody to be aware of.

· If you have any independent contractors working for you, and they earned more than $600 over the course of 2017, we’ll need to issue these individuals a form 1099-MISC. These need to be postmarked and on their way to the individuals in question by January 31, so if you haven’t already, please contact the shop to report the name, address, Social Security number, and gross earnings of any such employees, so we can do the processing on time for you.

· Returns for partnerships and S-corporations are due on March 15.
In the past, that deadline was not enforced for the partnerships (form 1065). But last year, the IRS suddenly began to enforce it, and a few of you were burned with a penalty. Let’s avoid that from now on. If you participate in a partnership or S-corp, please work with us to get these filed in time for the March 15 deadline. If not, an extension until September 15 will be filed.
· There is news regarding Bitcoin and other “virtual currencies”. If you invested in these, and have converted some or all back to cash, the IRS treats this as a sale of a capital asset. This means capital gains tax exposure. If this applies to you, we will need to 
know the date and number of units sold, plus the cost basis (what you paid) for those units, and the purchase date(s).  Exactly as with a stock or mutual fund!
· Please remember to bring in any health insurance related tax forms you receive. At the very least this should include MA form 1099-HC, which we’ve been seeing for a decade now. (Disregard this requirement if you are using Medicare.) If you had healthcare thru the marketplace or Mass health, you will need the 1095-A, or else the IRS will NOT process the return. 
· Finally, another word about scams.

If you receive any communication from ANYBODY claiming that you owe taxes, will be taken to court, etc., please do NOT respond, and let us know. The IRS does not initiate contact through any medium except U.S. mail, and even then, let us see the document before you respond. Crooks can be crafty, and are now sending out letters masked as Social Security notifications. If anybody claims they want tax dollars from you, show it to us before responding, and whatever you do, don’t give out bank info or your social security number.

Of course, we can discuss these and other details when you are in for your appointment. Please be sure to have all of your applicable documents. Consult the checklist on our website at www.taxshopsaugus.com!
And as always, we appreciate your business!

We’ll be looking forward to seeing you soon.
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